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Towards the elimination of female genital mutilation

TEXT:

On 25 November 2013, the Commission issued a Communication dealing 
with several aspects of this highly sensitive phenomenon which is 
likely to involve more than 125 million women worldwide and 500.000 
in the EU.
Female Genital Mutilation (FGM) is recognised internationally as a 
violation of human rights of girls and women. It is one of the 
cruellest forms of violence against women. The practice has severe 
short- and long-term physical and psychological consequences for the 
victims.
The European Parliament adopted several resolutions on the issue, 
namely on 24 March 2009 on “combating female genital mutilation in 
the EU” and on 14 June 2012 on “ending female genital mutilation”. It 
is right now in the process of drafting an Initiative Legislative 
report on “combating violence against women” that fully takes into 
account FGM as a form of gender-based violence.

Does the Commission intend to propose without delay an overall and 
comprehensive strategy and action plan on violence against women and 
FGM, addressing several issues like prevention and protection?
Doesn’t the Commission consider that an EU legislative act aimed at 
establishing prevention measures against gender-based violence would 
be a better tool to prevent and combat all forms of violence against 
women in the EU, including FGM?
What is the Commission doing on the issue as part of its external 
relations policy and could it comment on any conditions which are 
imposed on third countries when delivering aid to ensure that third 
countries take a tough stance on FGM?
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